
		
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
Testing	dates:	April	18-21,	2017	
Registration	March	22-	April	12	

	

Can	you	fluently	read,	write,	speak	and	understand/converse	
in	a	language	other	than	English?	

	
If	you	are	a	student	at	Stanwood	or	Lincoln	High	School,	you	can	earn	high	school	credit	in	a	
world	language	by	successfully	passing	district	approved	assessments	and	demonstrating	your	
language	proficiency	in	listening,	speaking,	reading	and	writing	in	that	language.	Assessments	
are	available	for	many	different	world	languages.	
	
Students	can	earn	proficiency	based	high	school	credits,	may	meet	the	world	language	credit	
requirements	and	may	qualify	for	the	Seal	of	Biliteracy	on	their	diploma.	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

World	Language	Credit	for	
Proficiency	

Registration:	
Sign	up	in	the	counseling	office		

or	with	Señora	McGuire	in	portable	845	
	


